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February 1, 2012
Susan: At the next FAPC meeting, would you please get feedback on how faculty would feel about the bi-monthly payment possibility?  It's back on the SSC agenda.
Craig: I'll be happy to. A few questions.


February 2, 2012
Craig: Does SSC mean Shared Services Committee?
Susan: Yes.

Craig: When does SSC next meet?
Susan: I don't think they have "set" meeting times, this isn't time sensitive.

Craig: How soon do we need to have faculty feedback to inform the SSC deliberation?
Susan: This could possibly go on for another year...there are so many people that have to get involved and so many hurdles to jump.

Craig: How would biweekly pay for academic year faculty work: twenty times (twice a month for ten months) or twenty-four times (twice a month for twelve months) or some other scheme?
Susan: This part hasn't been fully thought through. i think they're just trying to find out how faculty feel about this possibility.

Craig: USG Faculty Council meets Feb 25 - is it meaningful to seek input at that time?
Susan: That will work...we're just gathering feedback at this point.


February 3, 2012
Craig: May I share your responses with FAPC?
Susan: Certainly, and please tell them it is and has been on the radar it’s just going to be a long drawn-out process with so many “players/approvers” involved.
